Standards Club, Government Science College Vankal

Report

Orientation programme for D to D campaign of BIS

Date: 29 Dec 2022 Time: 10.30 a.m Venue: Assembly Hall

On 29" December 2022, an orientation programme to motivate students to participate in BIS
promoted Door to Door campaign to be organized by Standards Club of Government Science
College, Vankal on 6™ January BIS foundation Day was organized. The purpose of the
orientation program was to make students aware about the activities to be conducted by them
on the BIS foundation Day. The event was coordinated by Dr. Anil Kumar Singh, mentor,
standards club of GSC Vankal and Mr. Nitin Doriya, promotion officer, SUBO of BIS and
mentored by Mr. S.K Singh, Head, SUBO Surat and Dr. Parthiv K. Chaudhari, Principal,
GSC Vankal. The event started with briefing about the campaign by Dr. Anil Kumar Singh.
Later Mr. Nitin explained to students, what is expected from them and what they have to do
during the campaign. He explained the registration process on BIS Consumer App and

registered the students for the event.
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Total 122 student volunteers (including FY, SY and TY B.Sc. and M.Sc.) participated in the
event and approximately eighty students registered for the campaign.

The event concluded by vote of thanks proposed by Dr. Anil Singh to all student and faculty
participants.



